

## STATE OF MARYLAND

## DHMH

## Maryland Department of Health and Mental Hygiene

Mental Hygiene Administration

Spring Grove Hospital Center ● Dix Building 55 Wade Avenue ● Catonsville, Maryland 21228

Martin O'Malley, Governor – Anthony G. Brown, Lt. Governor – Joshua M. Sharfstein, M.D., Secretary Brian M. Hepburn, M.D., Executive Director

TO:

Public Mental Health System

FROM:

Lissa Adams Deputy Director, MHA

RE:

2011 PMHS Provider Survey

DATE:

April 18, 2011

The 2011 PMHS Provider Survey was mailed with instructions on March 17, 2011 to over 1,200 Maryland Public Mental Health System (PMHS) providers. We appreciate those providers who have already responded to the survey.

If you have not completed the paper survey please take a few minutes and do so. Your responses are important to us. You may fax your response (Toll-free) to 877-895-3201 (no cover sheet necessary) or mail it to FACT FINDERS, 2010 Western Avenue, Albany, NY 12203.

If you have received a follow-up call from Fact Finders please return their call in order to complete the survey telephonically in just a few minutes. You may call (Toll-free) 800-895-3228 weekdays 9am to 9pm.

Thank you for your participation.